
Awareness programme on “Importance of Education” 

PROGRAMME EXECUTION: 

Department of Social Work II MSW student Mr.A.Raja organized the community Awareness 

programme on "CHANGE IS IN OUR HANDS" at Sri Vengateshwara Orphanage home, 

Kaduveli on 14th October 2018. The resource talk was delivered by Mr.U.Ravichandran, Sub 

Inspector of police, Thiruvaiyaru motivates the inmates of orphanage home regarding  Changes 

enables you to become the person you want to be. By practicing things, changing habits you 

move your step toward success. Changing yourself is one of the rewarding processes you'll ever 

experience. Internal changes help you to focus more in life. Approximately 164 students were 

benefited the program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 . The resource talk was delivered by Mr.U.Ravichandran, 

Sub Inspector of police, Thiruvaiyaru 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


